
Masks Recommended 
 

Church Council and Pastor Karyn are recommending wearing masks while 
gathered in the Sanctuary for church on Sundays based on guidance from the 
CDC. 
 

The CDC reports that Philadelphia, Bucks, Delaware and Montgomery 
counties are experiencing high community transmission of coronavirus. 
  
The CDC recommends that all people, vaccinated or not, wear masks 
and maintain physical distancing in both indoor and outdoor public or 
multi-household gatherings. 
  
Unvaccinated persons, including all children under 12 who cannot yet be 
vaccinated, are most at risk. There is evidence that persons who are fully 
vaccinated may become infected, and transmit the virus before they show any 
symptoms. 
 
Due to restrictions for our Preschool, you MUST wear a mask in any 
common area (entrances, hallways, bathrooms, etc.). 
 
We want to keep you all safe and healthy! We urge you to protect yourself and 
others by getting vaccinated! 
 

Click here for information on finding a Covid vaccine near you. 
Click here for the CDC's Covid Data Tracker, a site providing an integrated, 
county view of key data for monitoring COVID-19. 

https://www.jhsph.edu/covid-19/articles/new-data-on-covid-19-transmission-by-vaccinated-individuals.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/How-Do-I-Get-a-COVID-19-Vaccine.html
https://covid.cdc.gov/covid-data-tracker/#county-view

